
TASAS DE CRÉDITO

Si su estado civil para efectos de la declaración es
“casado que presenta una declaración conjunta” y
su ingreso bruto ajustado es: Su tasa de crédito será:

$0–$30,000 50% de la contribución
$30,001–$32,500 20% de la contribución
$32,501–$50,000 10% de la contribución
Más de $50,000 Crédito no disponible

Si su estado civil para efectos de la declaración es
“cabeza de familia” y su ingreso bruto ajustado es: Su tasa de crédito será:

$0–$22,500 50% de la contribución
$22,501–$24,375 20% de la contribución
$24,376–$37,500 10% de la contribución
Más de $37,500 Crédito no disponible

Si su estado civil para efectos de la declaración es
“soltero”, “casado que presenta una declaración separada”
o “viudo(a) calificado(a) y su ingreso bruto ajustado es: Su tasa de crédito será:

$0–$15,000 50% de la contribución
$15,001–$16,250 20% de la contribución
$16,251–$25,000 10% de la contribución
Más de $25,000 Crédito no disponible

Withdrawal of Proposed
Regulations Relating to
Certain Corporate
Reorganizations Involving
Disregarded Entities

Announcement 2001–121

AGENCY: Internal Revenue Service
(IRS), Treasury.

ACTION: Withdrawal of notice of pro-
posed rulemaking.

SUMMARY: This document withdraws a
notice of proposed rulemaking (REG–
106186–98, 2000–23 I.R.B. 1226) relat-
ing to certain corporate reorganizations
involving disregarded entities. The pro-
posed regulations were published in the
Federal Register on May 16, 2000. After
consideration of the comments received,
the IRS and Treasury have decided to

withdraw the proposed regulations and
issue new proposed regulations.

DATES: These proposed regulations are
withdrawn November 15, 2001.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CON-
TACT: Reginald Mombrun (202) 622–
7750 (not a toll-free call).

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION:

Background

On May 16, 2000, the IRS issued pro-
posed regulations relating to certain cor-
porate reorganizations involving disre-
garded entities (65 FR 31115). After
consideration of comments received on
the proposed regulations, the IRS and
Treasury have decided to issue new pro-
posed regulations on this matter. Accord-
ingly, the proposed regulations published
on May 16, 2000, are withdrawn.

Drafting Information

The principal author of this withdrawal
announcement is Reginald Mombrun of
the Office of the Associate Chief Counsel
(Corporate).

* * * * *

Withdrawal of Notices of Proposed
Rulemaking

Accordingly, under the authority of 26
U.S.C. 7805, the notice of proposed rule-
making published in the Federal Regis-
ter on May 16, 2000 (65 FR 31115), is
hereby withdrawn.

Robert E. Wenzel,
Deputy Commissioner of

Internal Revenue.

(Filed by the Office of the Federal Register on
November 14, 2001, 8:45 a.m., and published in the
issue of the Federal Register for November 15,
2001, 66 F.R. 57400)
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